
-----Original Message----- 
From: CMillard@oh.hra.com [mailto:CMillard@oh.hra.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 1:44 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on Continuing Application Practice 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bahr -- 
 
Attached are the comments of Honda R&D Americas, Inc. on the proposed rule 
changes for continuing applications and applications containing patentably 
indistinct claims. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to make comments and hope that the USPTO will 
find them useful.  Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, 
comments or concerns or if you are unable to access the attachment. 
 
 
Christen Millard 
Principal Counsel, Legal Department 
Honda R & D Americas 
(937) 309-9964 
 




















